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Dear Parents/Carers, 

I have some fantastic news! Miss Stanley and her partner Tom Morley are expecting a baby! 

They are expecting their baby in early May and I am sure you will join us in offering them 

both huge congratulations. We will put an advert out for Miss Stanley’s maternity cover over 

the next half term and will keep you posted as and when we appoint.  

We are all very excited for them!   

Mrs Godbold. 

 

Executive Head.   
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